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09/12/2021  01:05:332021/4792/P COMMNT E. Peel I strongly object to this proposed enlargement of the existing 'dark kitchen' operation. We already suffer 

excessive littering, noise and traffic congestion/scooter pollution and dangerous scooter riders from the 

existing operation, and this is already at the expense of proper local restaurants that are already struggling. 

Please reject this application.
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